
 April 1, 2010 

 

President Robert N. Shelton 

University of Arizona 

Administration Building, Room 712 

1401 East University Boulevard 

P.O. Box 210066 

Tucson, Arizona 85721-0066 

 

Sent via U.S. Mail and Facsimile (520-621-9323) 

 

Dear President Shelton: 

 

FIRE is in receipt of Bill Shiba’s March 29 response to our March 15 letter to 



decision to deny recognition to Students for Life. Nor does Shiba explain why these revisions 

require reapplication. Worse still, Shiba fails to rectify or even acknowledge the Associated 



absurd. Yet this is the logical consequence of ignoring the time-honored 

protection of the right to freedom of expressive association.  

 

Again, FIRE asks that Students for Life be afforded the First Amendment right to freedom of 

expressive association that UA, as a public institution, is legally obligated to provide its students.  

 

Lange has communicated to FIRE his intention to submit another application to ASUA on or 

shortly following Monday, April 5, per Shiba’s request. We ask that you personally ensure that 

ASUA respects the constitutional right of UA studen


